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Adult Acolyte/Altar Server 
Are you an adult interested in becoming an altar 
server at the weekend Mass?  
Contact JoAnn Dawe 925-381-7511 or 

joanndawe@aol.com  Training provided. 

St. John Vianney Knights of Columbus 
 

SJV Council 8207 was originally established 
at St. Mary’s Church and moved here to SJV 
in 2006. A new council 14156 was 
established at St. Mary’s. This move was 
made to support the Supreme Council’s goal 
of having a council at every parish in order to support 
Supreme’s fund raising efforts which provide assistance to the 
sick, disabled and needy as well as worthy social welfare and 
disaster relief programs. SJV Council is one of the over 
12,000 Knights of Columbus councils worldwide, dedicated to 
these goals. 
 

Our council here at St. John Vianney is not a high profile 
organization. We work within the fabric of both the SJV 
community as well as the community where we live. You find 
our members as your ushers, lectors, Eucharistic ministers, 
ministry heads and participants in various key parish 
committees to include membership in the Parish Men’s Club. 
We assist the County Loaves and Fishes program and are 
most visible when we ask for your generosity to support 
programs to help our communities Intellectually disabled, and 
to support the good works of the Bay Area Crisis Nursery, 
Rachel’s Garden, The Gabriel Project and Birthright through 
the “Change for Life” (baby bottle) program. Through dues 
and smaller fund raisers like Parish Pancake breakfasts, we 
raise funds to support Diocese vocations and the SJV Faith 
Formation programs. 
 

Our council needs new members to continue our ongoing 
efforts to support these and other programs. Our council 
Officer/member meetings are the first Wednesday of the 
month starting with hospitality at 7:00pm and the business 
meeting starting at 7:30pm. We will be having a membership 
drive in the near future but in the meantime if you are 
interested in finding out more about our council contact: 

 Jim Hart (925) 943-7851 harttoads@gmail.com or 
 Larry Donovan (925) 934-5439 larrydono@aol.com 

Have you visited the Parish Library Lately? 
 

The library is open after all Masses and you may self check out 
the books. Remember if you have free time 
during the weekday and wish to visit the library 
come to the Parish Office for a key.  
Happy Reading  

ON FIRE 
 

Attention High School Students: would you like 
to know what ON FIRE is all about? Are you 
interested in attending? Please contact Marlene 
Lee at mlee@sjvianney.org so that she can get a 
count for tickets.  

Christian Yoga and Meditation 
 

Got Stress? Feel tight? Always wanted to try 
yoga? Come join us on Monday mornings at 
9:30am in the Vista or Monday evenings at 
7:15pm at MDUUC (Mt. Diablo Unitarian 
Universalist Church). We do very gentle 
stretching yoga, breath exercises, and laughter 
yoga. From 11:00 to 11:30am  joins us for a guided meditation 
based on the week’s scripture which includes a prayer for world 
peace. Make a difference in your life and the world. Come for 
one part or both. Relax and deepen you experience of God. 
We will begin meeting again on Monday September 10th. 
Questions? Call Sharon at (925) 938-8349 
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Attention All Bocce Bowlers and People Who 
Enjoy Great Food and Supporting a Great 

Cause! 
 

Who: St. Vincent de Paul of Contra Costa and Loaves and 
Fishes of Contra Costa  
 

What: Hosting "The Big La Bocce 2018” Bocce Ball 
Tournament 
 

When: Saturday, September 22, 2018, 11am - 3pm 
 

Where: Martinez Bocce Courts, 100 Joe DiMaggio Drive, 
Martinez CA 94553 
 

How: To register, please visit: www.svdp-cc.org or contact 
Barb Hunt: bhunt@svdp-cc.org, 925-330-6732 
 

Join us for "The Big La Bocce 2018” Charity Bocce Ball 
Tournament benefiting both Loaves and Fishes of Contra 
Costa and St. Vincent de Paul of Contra Costa. First-time 
bowlers encouraged to participate! Includes a light breakfast, 
lunch, beverages, a silent auction, raffle and minimum 3 games 
per team. Registration and practice start at 10:30am.  
 

Thank You To Our Sponsors: Sutter Health, Kaiser 
Permanente, John Muir Health, Jim & Leanne Noe, Mercedes-
Benz of Walnut Creek, Green Escrow Services, Rina 
Accountancy Corp., Prestige Printing & Graphics, Gallagher 
Insurance, and New Mecca Café.  

Upcoming Blanket Drive  
 

W ith winter weather ahead, Contra 
Costa Interfaith Coalition and St. John 

Vianney are planning a Blanket Drive for our 
brothers and sisters. 
New or clean gently used twin, full & queen size blankets or 
comforters are needed. Please NO KING SIZES. This year 
sheets are requested as well. 
Please bring these items to the vestibule the weekend of 
September 29/30 or October 6/7 and we will deliver them to 
those in need. 
God Bless 

Hope and Healing, Come Let Jesus Heal You! 
 

C hurch of the Good Shepherd in Pittsburg is hosting a 
Healing Mass on Sunday September 23 at 5pm 

followed by a healing service and talk. On Monday 
September 24 at 7pm there will be Uplifting Talks of 
Hope  
  

Please call (925) 250-6837 for more information. 
Free Admission ~ free will offerings accepted. 

Catholic Daughters 
 

Catholic Daughters St. John Baptist de la Salle Court 1934 
invites you to join them for an afternoon of Wine Tasting,  
Hors d’oeuvre, and fun on Sunday September 
30 from 2-4pm at Viano’s Winery, 150 Morello 
Avenue in Martinez. Tickets are $20. Please 
call Sandra Blanco (925) 864-5280 for more 
information or to RSVP. 


